
Santa Barbara County Water Supply Update to Board of Supervisors 
Purveyor Data Request – Please Return by May 29, 2014 

 
2015 Water Supply Report (Oct 1, 2014 to Oct 1, 2015) 

Agency Name:__Montecito Water District_________________________ 

Annual Typical Water Demand:  ________________5,300____________ AF 

Anticipated Water Demand for 2015:  ___________5,300*____________ AF 

*Subject to District acquiring approximately 2,000 AF of supplemental water. 

Total Anticipated 2015 Water Supply  

Source:  

Surface Water: ______375_______ AF   Jameson Lake 

Surface Water: ______3,174______AF   Lake Cachuma Entitlement (Includes Carryover) 

Ground Water: ______505_______AF (Includes 80 AF of Doulton Tunnel Intrusion) 

Imported Water: ______1,943______ AF  Supplemental State Water (Not All Acquired) 

Recycled Water:____________0________________AF 

Other:__________________________AF  (Specify)  

Total: ____________5,997_Before Non-Revenue; 5,517 less Non-Revenue Loses__ AF 

If supply is less than demand, explain how you plan to address the difference? 

MWD is currently in a Water Shortage Emergency.  The District passed Ordinance 93 on February 21, 
2014 which provides customers with a monthly allocation that equates to the current water supply of 
approximately 5,300 AF.  This allocation will be adjusted as needed to match the available water 
supply for the upcoming 2014/15 water year.  The District is aggressively attempting to acquire 
approximately 2,000 AF of supplemental State Water to remain under the current rationing program 
for 2014/15. 

Conservation Performance Report 

Current Drought Stage in your Agency:  Stage 3.  Declared Water Shortage Emergency on February 11, 
2014 and Adopted Ordinance 93 on February 21, 2014.   

Estimate Water Use Reduction since January 2014 (State and Local Emergency) 



___________20_____________ % 

However, since adopting Ordinances 92 & 93 in February 2014, customer usage has reduced as 
following: 

Customer sales for March 2014 and April 2014 have been less than the previous 2013 sales figures, 
(47% and 43% reduction respectively). 

Return to: 

Santa Barbara County Water Agency 
130 E. Victoria Street, Suite 200 
Santa Barbara, CA 93101 
 
Or email to:  Mnaftal@cosbpw.net 

mailto:Mnaftal@cosbpw.net

